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Norwalk Lions Club, Inc. 
Meetings: 6:00 PM on 2nd & 4th Tuesdays
Mailing Address: 
Norwalk P.O. Box 92, Norwalk, Ohio 44857

Board and Officers:
President: Jim Maul
First Vice President: Cindy Penza
Second Vice President: Open
Past President: Ken Leber
Secretary: Dick Boose 
Treasurer: Carole Babcanec
Lion Tamer: Diana Slauterbeck
Tail Twister: Bob Berry
Membership: Jon Ewell, Bob Slauterbeck, 
Bob Berry
Beer Booth: Jay Ewell
Sight & Hearing: Carol Hartzell, Jim Maul, 
Jon Zahler
Lion’s Park: Ken Leber
Programs: Keith Kovarik
Parade: John Flickinger 
Two Year Directors:  Carol Hartzell, Bob 
Slauterbeck, Doug Gates, Treena Wallace
One Year Directors:  Arthur Pember, Jeff 
Little, Wayne Babcanec, Paul Hiszem
Newsletter: Amy Little
Scholarships: Wayne Babcanec, Jim 
wwHagemeyer.
Budget and Finance: Linda Bersche, Carole 
Babcanec, Jim Maul
Projects: Jay Ewell, Arthur Pember
Nicargua: Jonathan Christman, Art Pember, 
Jim Maul
Audits: Doug Gates
Dropoff Eyeglass Boxes: Dick Boose
Historian: Ken Leber

Upcoming Meetings:
January 14th at the Elks Club on Route 250. Stay tuned 
for more information on meeting place. No program; Early 
Board Meeting, Budget.
January 28: Police chief to speak about Norwalk city. Dis-
trict Governor Kenny Schuck is visiting as well. 
February 11: Ralf Seward, Senior Center
February 25: Newly elected Mayor Dave Light to Speak 
about the State of the City.
March 10: Officer Dave Daniels to speak about Kids Safety 
and Internet Safety and how his program is protecting the 
kids of Norwalk.  
March 24: Officer of the year Awards. 
April 14: Tipps Training by Art Pember.
April 28: New President of Norwalk Catholic Schools, 
Martin Linder.
May 12: Norwalk food bank.
May 27: (Wednesday) Race Track meeting to invite pro-
spective new members.
June 9: Scholarship Recipients. 

We are now 66  
members strong in Norwalk and 

1,400,000 worldwide!

We ServeWe Serve Check Out Our Website: 
lionsclubnorwalk.org

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Christmas party at the 
CLI hall on Main street, 
Norwalk. 

Thanks to our Lions who 
served as bell ringers at 

Schild’s IGA for the  
Salvation Army!

How can I be useful, of what  
service can I be? There is  
something inside me,  

what can it be?
- Vincent Van Gogh-

‘Tis better 

to give than 

receive. 


